
October 5, 2021 
 

Rector Sergey A. Sayganov 
 
Dear Sir! 
 
Karelia university of Applied Sciences congratulates you and your staff 
members on your special celebration day. North-Western State Medical 
University is having its 10-anniversary jubilee – but the roots of this remarkable 
institutions go far behind sharing the long and prosperous history and 
academic traditions of Saint-Petersburg Medical Academy of Postgraduate 
Education and Saint-Petersburg State Medical Academy. 
 
All the best to you and good luck and success to you and your remarkable 
university 
 
with Warm Regards  
 
 
 
President Petri Raivo, Karelia University of Applied Sciences 
 
 
 
 
Petri Raivo 
Rehtori | President 
Karelia-ammattikorkeakoulu | Karelia University of Applied Sciences Tikkarinne 9, FI-80200 Joensuu 
 
petri.raivo@karelia.fi 
+358 50 310 9749 
www.karelia.fi 
 
Ylihuomisen osaamista. Yhdessä.  
Let's craft a better tomorrow. Together. 
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